
Reception  Summer term 2025

Message from the class teachers:
We can't believe we are in our last term in Reception! The children have learned so 
much and have we still have many exciting things planned for their final term. We are 
looking forward to our Summer learning by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE 
curriculum topics, ‘The Farm' and 'In the Garden.'

An overview of learning this half term

This half-term the children will be learning all about animals that live on a farm and creatures they 
might find in the garden. 

We will continue having daily phonics, maths and literacy sessions and will enjoy having a daily 
‘squiggle whilst you wiggle’ time to support physical development. During our ‘achieving greatness’ 
time, the children will be developing their independence in tasks such as independent writing, 
challenging themselves with maths problems, thinking creatively and developing friendships.

Books we will be learning
Key dates this half term:

Friday 23rd May 
- Break up for half term

Tuesday 3rd June 
- Children back to school

Thursday 10th July
- Summer Fair

Friday 11th July
- 'Lakesidebury' early years festival!

PLEASE remember to read with your child every day. 
Reading at home with young children is the biggest 
indicator that they will be successful throughout their 
school life.

Please also support your child to learn the phonemes that 
they get sent home – these are the ones that they are 
struggling with and need to know to help develop fluency in 
their reading. 
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